The Lollards Social History In Perspective
Yeah, reviewing a ebook the lollards social history in perspective could amass
your close contacts listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be
successful. As understood, attainment does not suggest that you have fantastic
points.
Comprehending as competently as concurrence even more than extra will manage to
pay for each success. bordering to, the statement as skillfully as perception
of this the lollards social history in perspective can be taken as skillfully
as picked to act.

Piers Plowman William Langland 2020-09-16 Passionate about trying to create
social justice in a time of crisis after the Black Plague, William Langland
spent his entire life working on Piers Plowman, an epic study of the human
quest for truth, justice, and community. The “A Version,” the first and
shortest of the three versions he crafted, is wonderfully relatable and
completely teachable to a modern student audience. Piers Plowman is becoming
ever more relevant to students and scholars in English studies. Perhaps because
the poem involves culture, religion, community, and work and engages explicitly
with the histories of government and popular revolt, this allegorical tale of a
wandering Christian named “Will,” searching for truth with the aid of a humble
plowman named Piers, has found new critical and pedagogic life in the last 20
years. Currently there are no translations of the A-version of Piers Plowman in
print, so readers, scholars and teachers have been longing for an affordable,
student-centered translation. The apparatus includes a 30-page historical and
critical introduction, footnotes, a bibliography, a note on translation theory
and practice, and samplings of the original text in Middle English, with a
guide to pronunciation of that language. Piers Plowman is an extraordinary
important document about the issues dramatically relevant to this day. It
confronts poverty and inequity in 14th-century England and explores the need
for virtue and social justice, encouraging its readers to create equality with
open access for people of all classes and abilities. Though a Christian poem,
Piers addresses issues of inclusivity, social responsibility and communal duty,
as the poem’s protagonist wanders about the world, facing injustice and
persecution as he looks for truth and salvation. Michael Calabrese, author of
An Introduction to Piers Plowman and director of the Chaucer Studio’s Middle
English recording of the poem, brings Piers Plowman to life for 21st-century
students and for all readers interested in the history of society, virtue,
faith and salvation.
British Economic and Social History R. C. Richardson 1996
English Puritanism John Spurr 1998-08-26 The Puritans of seventeenth century
England have been blamed for everything from the English civil war to the rise
the-lollards-social-history-in-perspective

1/11

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 27, 2022 by guest

of capitalism. But who were the Puritans of Stuart England? Were they apostles
of liberty, who fled from persecution to the New World? Or were they intolerant
fanatics, intent on bringing godliness to Stuart England? This study provides a
clear narrative of the rise and fall of the Puritans across the troubled
seventeenth century. Their story is placed in context by analytical chapters,
which describe what the Puritans believed and how they organised their
religious and social life. Quoting many contemporary sources, including
diaries, plays and sermons, this is a vivid and comprehensible account, drawing
on the most recent scholarship. Readers will find this book an indispensable
guide, not only to the religious history of seventeenth century England, but
also to its political and social history.
The Rise of Western Power Jonathan Daly 2013-12-19 The West's history is one of
extraordinary success; no other region, empire, culture, or civilization has
left so powerful a mark upon the world. The Rise of Western Power charts the
West's achievements-representative government, the free enterprise system,
modern science, and the rule of law-as well as its misdeeds-two frighteningly
destructive World Wars, the Holocaust, imperialistic domination, and the
Atlantic slave trade. Adopting a global perspective, Jonathan Daly explores the
contributions of other cultures and civilizations to the West's emergence.
Historical, geographical, and cultural factors all unfold in the narrative.
Adopting a thematic structure, the book traces the rise of Western power
through a series of revolutions-social, political, technological, military,
commercial, and industrial, among others. The result is a clear and engaging
introduction to the history of Western civilization.
The Detection of Heresy in Late Medieval England Ian Forrest 2005-10-20 Heresy
was the most feared crime in the medieval moral universe. By examining the
drafting, publicizing, and implementing of new laws against heresy in the 14th
and 15th centuries, this text presents a general study of inquisition in
medieval England.
Church And Society In England 1000-1500 Andrew Brown 2017-03-14 What impact did
the Church have on society? How did social change affect religious practice?
Within the context of these wide-ranging questions, this study offers a fresh
interpretation of the relationship between Church, society and religion in
England across five centuries of change. Andrew Brown examines how the
teachings of an increasingly 'universal' Church decisively affected the
religious life of the laity in medieval England. However, by exploring a broad
range of religious phenomena, both orthodox and heretical (including corporate
religion and the devotional practices surrounding cults and saints) Brown shows
how far lay people continued to shape the Church at a local level. In the hands
of the laity, religious practices proved malleable. Their expression was
affected by social context, status and gender, and even influenced by those in
authority. Yet, as Brown argues, religion did not function simply as an
expression of social power - hierarchy, patriarchy and authority could be both
served and undermined by religion. In an age in which social mobility and
upheaval, particularly in the wake of the Black Death, had profound effects on
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religious attitudes and practices, Brown demonstrates that our understanding of
late medieval religion should be firmly placed within this context of social
change.
Against the Friars Tim Rayborn 2014-10-09 The friars represented a remarkable
innovation in medieval religious life. Founded in the early 13th century, the
Franciscans and Dominicans seemed a perfect solution to the Church's troubles
in confronting rapid changes in society. They attracted enthusiastic support,
especially from the papacy, to which they answered directly. In their first 200
years, membership grew at an astonishing rate, and they became counsellors to
princes and kings, receiving an endless stream of donations and gifts. Yet
there were those who believed the adulation was misguided or even dangerous,
and who saw in the friars' actions only hypocrisy, deceit, greed and even signs
of the end of the world. From the mid-13th century, writings appeared
denouncing and mocking the friars and calling for their abolition. Their French
and English opponents were among the most vocal. From harsh theological
criticism and outrage at the Inquisition to vulgar tales and bathroom humor,
this thoroughly documented work is suitable for the newcomer, as well as for
readers who are familiar with the subject but might like to investigate
specific topics in more detail.
Studies in the Age of Chaucer Frank Grady 2007-12 Studies in the Age of Chaucer
is the annual yearbook of the New Chaucer Society, publishing articles on the
writing of Chaucer and his contemporaries, their antecedents and successors,
and their intellectual and social contexts. More generally, articles explore
the culture and writing of later medieval Britain (1200-1500). Each SAC volume
also includes an annotated bibliography and reviews of Chaucer-related
publications.
Annual Bibliography of English Language and Literature Modern Humanities
Research Association 2004 Includes both books and articles.
Poverty in Britain, 1900-1965 Ian Gazeley 2017-03-14 How was poverty measured
and defined, and how has this influenced our judgement of the change in poverty
in Britain during the first sixty years of the twentieth century? During this
period, a large number of poverty surveys were carried out, the methods of
which altered after World War II. Commencing with Rowntree's social survey of
York in 1899 and ending with Abel-Smith and Townsend's Poor and the Poorest in
1965, Ian Gazeley shows how the means of evaluation and the causes of poverty
changed. Poverty in Britain, 1900-1965: - Offers a comprehensive empirical
assessment of all published poverty and nutritional enquiries in this era Reports the results of recent re-examinations of many of the more famous social
surveys that took place - Considers the results of these surveys within the
context of changing real incomes, the occupational structure and social
provision - Evaluates the extent to which the reduction in poverty was due to
the actions of the State or to increases in real income (including more
continuous income from fuller employment) Detailed yet easy to follow, Ian
Gazeley's book is an indispensable guide to the changing face of poverty in
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Britain during the first six decades of the last century.
William Tyndale (1491-1536) Arne Dembek 2010 English summary: This book on the
life and work of the English reformer William Tyndale is the first
comprehensive study of the theological work of one of England's most important
sixteenth century theologians. Based on a detailed analysis of his writings,
Arne Dembek draws a fascinating portrait of an English exile in Germany and the
Netherlands who was utterly attracted by Reformation theology and therefore
also deeply involved in the struggle for religious change in his homeland.
Tyndale's contribution to sixteenth century Protestant theology is considered
in the context of other contemporary authors, such as Luther and Bucer, and
within the framework of the Reformation as a European movement. German
description: Der englische Theologe, Bibelubersetzer und Martyrer William
Tyndale gehort zu den grossen Unbekannten in der Geschichte des Protestantismus
und ist zugleich ein wichtiges Bindeglied zwischen der Reformation auf dem
europaischen Festland und der Umgestaltung der englischen Kirche unter Heinrich
VIII. Arne Dembek zeichnet den Lebensweg Tyndales, der von England uber
Deutschland ins Exil nach Antwerpen fuhrte, nach und stellt sein theologisches
Gesamtwerk im historischen und theologiegeschichtlichen Kontext vor. Dabei
entsteht das Bild eines originellen Auslegers der Heiligen Schrift, der als
gluhender Verfechter reformatorischer Theologie sowohl aus dem Werk Luthers
schopfte, zugleich jedoch auch in inhaltlicher Nahe zur oberdeutschen
Reformation stand. Als einer der bedeutendsten reformatorischen Theologen
Englands erscheint Tyndale so als Zeuge fur die Reformation als europaische
Bewegung.
Parergon 2003
Henry VIII and the English Reformation, Second Edition Richard Rex 2006-06-13
This updated edition of an influential interpretation of Henry VIII's
Reformation retains the analytical edge and lucidity of the original work.
Richard Rex emphasizes the personal role of Henry VIII in driving the
Reformation process, as well as the considerable reinforcement of Henry's power
rendered by that process. In a powerful new chapter which takes into account
recent research, Rex elucidates the way in which politics and religion
interacted in early Tudor England.
Feeling Like Saints Fiona Somerset 2014-05-08 "Lollard" is the name given to
followers of John Wyclif, the English dissident theologian who was dismissed
from Oxford University in 1381 for his arguments regarding the eucharist. A
forceful and influential critic of the ecclesiastical status quo in the late
fourteenth century, Wyclif’s thought was condemned at the Council of Constance
in 1415. While lollardy has attracted much attention in recent years, much of
what we think we know about this English religious movement is based on records
of heresy trials and anti-lollard chroniclers. In Feeling Like Saints, Fiona
Somerset demonstrates that this approach has limitations. A better basis is the
five hundred or so manuscript books from the period (1375–1530) containing
materials translated, composed, or adapted by lollard writers themselves. These
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writings provide rich evidence for how lollard writers collaborated with one
another and with their readers to produce a distinctive religious identity
based around structures of feeling. Lollards wanted to feel like saints. From
Wyclif they drew an extraordinarily rigorous ethic of mutual responsibility
that disregarded both social status and personal risk. They recalled their
commitment to this ethic by reading narratives of physical suffering and
vindication, metaphorically martyring themselves by inviting scorn for their
zeal, and enclosing themselves in the virtues rather than the religious
cloister. Yet in many ways they were not that different from their
contemporaries, especially those with similar impulses to exceptional holiness.
Jews and Muslims in British Colonial America Elizabeth Caldwell Hirschman
2012-02-15 Americans have learned in elementary school that their country was
founded by a group of brave, white, largely British Christians. Modern
reinterpretations recognize the contributions of African and indigenous
Americans, but the basic premise has persisted. This groundbreaking study
fundamentally challenges the traditional national storyline by postulating that
many of the initial colonists were actually of Sephardic Jewish and Muslim
Moorish ancestry. Supporting references include historical writings, ship
manifests, wills, land grants, DNA test results, genealogies, and settler lists
that provide for the first time the Spanish, Hebrew, Arabic, and Jewish origins
of more than 5,000 surnames, the majority widely assumed to be British. By
documenting the widespread presence of Jews and Muslims in prominent economic,
political, financial and social positions in all of the original colonies, this
innovative work offers a fresh perspective on the early American experience.
Julian of Norwich, Theologian Denys Turner 2011-04-26 For centuries readers
have comfortably accepted Julian of Norwich as simply a mystic. In this astute
book, Denys Turner offers a new interpretation of Julian and the significance
of her work. Turner argues that this fourteenth-century thinker's sophisticated
approach to theological questions places her legitimately within the pantheon
of other great medieval theologians, including Thomas Aquinas, Bernard of
Clairvaux, and Bonaventure.Julian wrote but one work in two versions, a Short
Text recording the series of visions of Jesus Christ she experienced while
suffering a near-fatal illness, and a much expanded Long Text exploring the
theological meaning of the "showings" some twenty years later. Turner addresses
the apparent conflict between the two sources of Julian's theology: on the one
hand, her personal revelation of God's omnipotent love, and on the other, the
Church's teachings on and her own witnessing of evil in the world that deserves
punishment, even eternal punishment. Offering a fresh and elegant account of
Julian's response to this conflict--one that reveals its nuances, systematic
character, and originality--this book marks a new stage in the century-long
rediscovery of one of the English language's greatest theological thinkers.
Women in Early Modern Britain, 1450-1640 Christine Peters 2017-03-09 Although
in its infancy, the history of women in Wales and Scotland before and during
the Reformation is now thriving. A longer tradition of historical studies has
shed light on many areas of women's experience in England. Drawing on this
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historiography, Christine Peters examines the significance of contrasting
social, economic and religious conditions in shaping the lives of women in
Britain. Gender assumptions were broadly similar in England, Wales and
Scotland, but female experience varied widely. Women in Early Modern Britain,
1450-1640 explores how this was influenced by various factors, including
changes in clanship and inheritance, the employment of single women, the
punishment of pregnant brides and scolds, the introduction of Protestantism,
and the fusion of fairy beliefs with ideas of demonological witchcraft. Peters'
text is the first comparative survey and analysis of the diversity of women's
lives in Britain during the early modern period.
Adam Easton's Humanistic Hierarchy Lawrence Raymond Jannuzzi 2004
English Gothic Misericord Carvings Betsy Chunko-Dominguez 2017-03-13 English
Gothic Misericord Carvings: History from the Bottom Up by Betsy ChunkoDominguez explores misericords from the perspective of their several potential
viewers. It is the first book to move beyond textual dependence and traditional
iconographic analysis when examining this subject.
The Journal of Ecclesiastical History Clifford William Dugmore 2003
A History of Leadership Morgen Witzel 2019-12-06 The evolution of leadership
into a widely accepted concept occurred without any shared understanding and
acceptance of its meaning and relevance in contemporary society. Why do some
people become leaders? What is the source and legitimacy of leadership power?
This book journeys into the heart of the relationship between leaders and
followers, the social space and the arena where both contest and collaboration
take place and leadership itself is played out. In the book, Morgen Witzel
moves beyond traditional traits and skills framing, offering a fresh,
historical analysis that involves many different actors with different motives
and needs. By analysing the evolution of power relationships, the book analyses
the interactions around how power is used and control is bargained for to
illuminate the centrepiece of leadership. A wide-ranging history of a slippery
subject, this book provides students, scholars and reflective practitioners
with an empirical, historical base on which to test their own ideas and
experiences.
A Companion to Lollardy Mishtooni Bose 2016-02-18 In A Companion to Lollardy,
Patrick Hornbeck sums up what we know about lollardy, describes, its fortunes
in the hands of its most recent chroniclers, explores the many individuals,
practices, texts, and beliefs that have been called lollard.
Protest, Politics and Work in Rural England, 1700-1850 Carl Griffin 2013-11-28
Rural workers in eighteenth- and early nineteenth-century England were not
passive victims in the face of rapid social change. Carl J. Griffin shows that
they deployed an extensive range of resistances to defend their livelihoods and
communities. Locating protest in the wider contexts of work, poverty and
landscape change, this new text offers the first critical overview of this
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growing area of study.
British Culture and the First World War George Robb 2017-09-16 The First World
War has left its imprint on British society and the popular imagination to an
extent almost unparalleled in modern history. Its legacy of mass death,
mechanized slaughter, propaganda, and disillusionment swept away long-standing
romanticized images of warfare, and continues to haunt the modern
consciousness. Focusing on the lives of ordinary Britons, George Robb's
engaging new study seeks to comprehend what it meant for an entire society to
undergo the tremendous shocks and demands of total war; how it attempted to
make sense of the conflict, explain it to others, and deal with the war's
legacies. British Culture and the First World War - examines the war's impact
on ideologies of race, class and gender, the government's efforts to manage
news and to promote patriotism, the role of the arts and sciences, and the
commemoration of the war in the decades since - Synthesizes much of the best
and most recent scholarship on the social and cultural history of the war. Reclaims a great deal of neglected or forgotten popular cultural sources such
as films, cartoons, juvenile literature and pulp fiction. Compact but
comprehensive, this accessible and refreshing text is essential reading for
anyone interested in British society and culture during the turbulent years of
the First World War.
Evil Lords Nikos Panou 2018-07-16 Evil Lords uses the prism of bad rule or
tyranny to enhance our understanding of political discourse from the ancient
world to the Renaissance, elucidating premodern notions of sovereignty as well
as the relation between ethics and politics, the individual and society, power,
and propaganda. Eleven chapters present case studies exploring Hebrew, GraecoRoman, Byzantine, early, high and late medieval, and Renaissance conceptions
and representations of bad or tyrannical government. Since bad rule is always a
perversion of the norm, its shifting conceptualizations shed light on
historically specific assessments of what constitutes acceptable and legitimate
political behavior. Meanwhile, political debate also reflects specific power
structures, authorial intent, and audience expectations. Each of the essays,
therefore, examines bad rule and its agents within the ideological frameworks
and societal patterns of the respective periods, thereby painting a picture of
historical and intellectual change. Despite these often profound variations,
however, the volume also shows that it is meaningful to think of a Western
tradition of tyranny in the premodern world that derived from shared roots in
Classical and biblical thought and was further defined by ongoing crossfertilization spanning two millennia. Thus, Evil Lords offers scholars and
students of Western political theory, history, and literature a critical
framework through which to revisit the longue durée of premodern political
reflection.
Lollards in the English Reformation Susan Royal 2020-01-17 This book examines
the afterlife of the lollard movement, demonstrating how it was shaped and used
by evangelicals and seventeenth-century Protestants. It focuses on the work of
John Foxe, whose influential Acts and Monuments (1563) reoriented the lollards
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from heretics and traitors to martyrs and model subjects, portraying them as
Protestants’ ideological forebears. It is a scholarly mainstay that Foxe edited
radical lollard views to bring them in line with a mainstream monarchical
church. But this book offers a strong corrective to the argument, revealing
that the subversive material present in Foxe’s text allowed seventeenth-century
religious radicals to appropriate the lollards as historical validation of
their own theological and political positions. The book argues that the same
lollards who were used to strengthen the English church in the sixteenth
century would play a role in its fragmentation in the seventeenth.
Reformation Fictions Antoinina Bevan Zlatar 2011-06-30 Reformation Fictions
rehabilitates some twenty polemical dialogues published in Elizabethan England,
for the first time giving them a literary, historicist and, to a lesser extent,
theological reading. By juxtaposing these Elizabethan publications with key
Lutheran and Calvinist dialogues, theological tracts, catechisms, sermons, and
dramatic interludes, Antoinina Bevan Zlatar explores how individual dialogists
exploit the fictionality of their chosen genre. Writers like John Véron,
Anthony Gilby, George Gifford, John Nicholls, Job Throckmorton, and Arthur
Dent, to name the most prolific, not only understood the dialogue's didactic
advantages over other genres, they also valued it as a strategic defence
against the censor. They were convinced, as Erasmus had been before them, that
a cast of lively characters presented antithetically, often with a liberal dose
of Lucianic humour, worked wonders with carnal readers. Here was an exemplary
way to make doctrine entertaining and memorable, here was the honey to make the
medicine go down. They knew too that these dialogues, particularly their use of
manifestly imaginary interlocutors and a plot of conversion, licensed the
delivery of singularly radical messages. What comes to light is a body of
literature, often scurrilous, always serious, that gives us access to early
modern concepts of fiction, rhetoric, and satire. It showcases the imagery of
Protestant polemic against Catholicism, and puritan invective against the
established Elizabethan Church, all the while triggering the frisson that comes
from the illusion of eavesdropping on early modern conversations.
The Lollards Richard Rex 2002-05-30 The Lollards offers a brief but insightful
guide to the entire history of England's only native medieval heretical
movement. Beginning with its fourteenth century origins in the theology of the
Oxford professor, John Wyclif, Richard Rex examines the spread of Lollardy
across much of England until its eventual dissolution amidst the ecclesiastical
and doctrinal upheavals of the sixteenth century. Taking account of recent
scholarship, Rex reassesses Wyclif's political career and provides a compact
survey of his theology which corrects a number of current misapprehensions
about it and identifies those features which help explain the hostility it
aroused. Whilst endorsing the traditinal view that Lollardy was indeed the lay
face of Wycliffism, the author nevertheless challenges a number of cherished
myths about England's late medieval heretics. Rex controversially argues that
Wyclif and the Lollards were far less important than historians and literary
scholars have often claimed, and takes issue with recent attempts to restore
Lollardy to its once conventional position as a 'cause' of the Reformation.
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Powerful and persuasive, The Lollards is essential reading for anyone
interested in the movement's relationship to Wyclif's teachings, its social and
geographical distribution, its political significance, and its impact on the
English Reformation.
State, Society and the Poor in Nineteenth-Century England Alan Kidd 1999-07-08
Today it is impossible to separate discussion of poverty from the priorities of
state welfare. A hundred years ago, most working-class households avoided or
coped with poverty without recourse to the state. The Poor Law after 1834
offered little more than a 'safety net' for the poorest, and much welfare was
organised through charitable societies, self-help institutions and mutual-aid
networks. Rather than look for the origins of modern provision, the author
casts a searching light on the practices, ideology and outcomes of nineteenthcentury welfare. This original and stimulating study, based upon a wealth of
scholarship, is essential reading for all students of poverty and welfare. It
also contains much to interest a wider readership.
Heythrop Journal 2003 A select book list appears quarterly.
The Antichrist and the Lollards: Apocalypticism in Late Medieval and
Reformation England Curtis V. Bostick 2021-10-11 This study examines
apocalyptic ideologies in Late Medieval and Reformation England. Focussing on
Wycliffite vision of the end, this work analyzes Lollard apocalyptic rhetoric
and probes the cultural and social impacts of apocalyptic ideas.
Child Labour in Britain, 1750-1870 Peter Kirby 2017-04-18 What kinds of jobs
did children do in the past, and how widespread was their employment? Why did
so many poor families put their children to work? How did the state respond to
child labour? What problems arise in the interpretation of evidence of child
employment? Child Labour in Britain, 1750-1870 - Offers a broad empirical
analysis of how the work of children was integrated with the major economic and
occupational changes of eighteenth- and nineteenth-century Britain - Argues
that working children occupied a unique position within the context of the
family, the labour market and the state - Discusses the key issues involved in
the study of children's employment In this clear and concise study, Peter Kirby
convincingly argues that child labour provided an invaluable contribution to
economic growth and the incomes of working-class households. Consequently, the
picture that emerges is much more complex than that portrayed in many
traditional approaches to the subject.
The journal of medieval and early modern studies 2003
John Wyclif G. R. Evans 2013-03-07 The name of John Wyclif is surrounded by
mythology. The ideas associated with his name had a huge influence and their
effects were felt in the sequence of events which eventually led to the
Reformation. This major biography offers fresh insights into Wyclif the man,
his preoccupations and his achievements. The author follows Wyclif through his
childhood and university days at Oxford to his life as a writer, preacher and
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lecturer, and - in his later years - a campaigner against the abuse of power
and privilege. She looks at what other people have said about Wyclif, his exile
in his parish and the significant contributions he made towards the publication
of the Bible in English and the road to Reformation.
Cultures of Religious Reading in the Late Middle Ages Sabrina Corbellini 2013
Read often, learn all that you can. Let sleep overcome you, the roll still in
your hands; when your head falls, let it be on the sacred page. - St Jerome,
384 AD With these words, the Church Father Jerome exhorted the young Eustochium
to find on the sacred page the spiritual nourishment that would give her the
strength to live a life of chastity and to keep her monastic vows. His call to
read does not stand alone. Books and reading have always played a pivotal role
in early and medieval Christianity, often defined as 'a religion of the book'.
A second important stage in the development of the 'religion of the book' can
be attested in the late Middle Ages, when religious reading was no longer the
exclusive right of men and women living in solitude and concentrating on prayer
and meditation. Changes in the religious landscape and the birth of new
religious movements transformed the medieval town into a privileged area of
religious activity. Increasing literacy opened the door to a new and wider
public of lay readers. This seminal transformation in the late medieval
cultural horizon saw the growing importance of the vernacular, the cultural and
religious emancipation of the laity, and the increasing participation of lay
people in religious life and activities. This volume presents a new,
interdisciplinary approach to religious reading and reading techniques in a lay
environment within late medieval textual, social, and cultural transformations.
Popular Radicalism in Nineteenth-Century Britain John Belchem 1995-12-18 In
offering a wide-ranging overview of radicalism throughout the 'long' nineteenth
century, from the mid eighteenth century to the aftermath of the First World
War, this study contests the methods and findings of recent revisionist
interpretations. Radical movements faced a more difficult task than other
political formations since they sought not merely to construct an audience - to
find a language which resonated with people's material needs and greivances but to mobilise for change. Options were limited as radicals had to conform to
rhetorical, organisational and cultural norms to ensure popular legitimacy and
support. This volume pays particular attention therefore to contextual factors:
to the changing codes and conventions of political culture and public space.
Through critical engagement with revisionist and post-modernist
interpretations, it throws new light on factors which often divided liberals
from radicals, and indeed, radicals from themselves. This is an accessible and
much-needed introduction to the new linguistic and cultural approaches to
nineteenth-century popular politics.
The Irish Diaspora in Britain, 1750-1939 Donald MacRaild 2010-11-24 This
established study focuses on the most important phase of Irish migration,
providing analysis of why and how the Irish settled in Britain in such numbers.
Updated and expanded, the new edition now extends the coverage to 1939 and
features new chapters on gender and the Irish diaspora in a global perspective.
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Making Youth: A History of Youth in Modern Britain Melanie Tebbutt 2017-09-16
This new study explores how British youth was made, and how it made itself,
over the nineteenth and twentieth centuries. Urbanisation and industrialisation
brought challenges that altered how young people were both perceived and
understood. As adults found it difficult to comprehend the rapidity of societal
change, focus on the young intensified, and they became a symbol of uncertainty
about the future. Highlighting both change and striking continuity, Melanie
Tebbutt traces the origins and development of key themes and debates in the
history of modern British youth. Current issues such as the ageing of western
societies, high levels of youth unemployment and the potential for social and
political unrest make this a timely study.
Gower's Vulgar Tongue T. Matthew N. McCabe 2011 No description available.
Popular Religion in Sixteenth-Century England Christopher Marsh 1998-07-31 This
book is a lively and accessible study of English religious life during the
century of the Reformation. It draws together a wide range of recent research
and makes extensive use of colourful contemporary evidence. The author explores
the involvement of ordinary people within, alongside and beyond the church,
covering topics such as liturgical practice, church office, relations with the
clergy, festivity, religious fellowships, cheap print, 'magical' religion and
dissent. The result is a distinctive interpretation of the Reformation as it
was experienced by English people, and the strength, resourcefulness and
flexibility of their religion emerges as an important theme.
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